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27.3.20
Dear Parents
I hope you and your families are well and have safely enjoyed the weekend celebrations.
Friday saw VE day, a moment for us all to reflect and show gratitude to all those across the world who sacrificed and fought to protect the values we hold dear.    It was not the manner of celebration we would have expected only a few months ago, and yet it was marked in a way that allowed us to reflect on the extraordinary sacrifices made and the incredible level of duty and responsibility that generation exemplified. This example is all the more pertinent to us today as we are all asked to play our part in the National efforts.
You will have waited intently, as I did,   to hear the Prime Minister’s latest speech , outlining the direction the country is to take  in  response to the crisis. Although details are not finalised, it is clear we will not see the young people at Avanti Fields next month and quite likely not until next academic year.
This is a huge disappointment for us; we miss the lively buzz of the school and the interaction we enjoy from the daily work in in the classroom.  However, despite this, it galvanises and focusses our efforts into extending our long term strategy  and are developing resources and methodology to  sustain learning in  the longer term .This will include moving to using one platform for all lessons which should streamline the process and allow further interaction between students and teachers. Our focus will be on planning and resourcing remote learning that will continue the learning journey and enable students to make as much progress as possible, given the circumstances.  We will share all details once the we are ready to move and provide guidance and support.
We are enjoying seeing the work students are producing – thank you for your support in ensuring they share their results and outcomes with us. Teachers rely on this information in order for us to feedback and guide next steps. As ever, if there is anything you are finding difficult please contact the school or the teacher direct – we are here to help.
On a different note, those of you who live near the site of our new building, may have taken a walk and seen that our construction company are still working and making steady progress. Recnt photos show the porgess they have made.  It was heartening to hear that construction is one of the necessary groups encouraged to return to work, good news for our build.
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[bookmark: _GoBack]Finally, to keep you informed, Avanti Fields will be moving back to our Bruce Street site as of Monday 18th May. The school is still closed to the majority of students, except those who have a parent that is a key worker and other identified students. If you wish to contact the school for any reason, the school number remains the same – 0116 326 6813.
Thank you for your continued support, do stay safe and well. 
Kind regards
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Emma Taplin	
Principal
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Avanti Schools Trust is a private company limited by guarantee, and an exempt charity, registered in England and Wales
under company registration number 07506598 with registered address: C/O Avanti House Secondary School,
Wemborough Road, Stanmore, Middx, England, HA7 2EQ VAT registration number: 122 8491 20

“Avanti Fields School” is an academy school within the trust, and is effectively a trading name of the trust.
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